
It has been a very busy but 
wonderful few weeks at 
Broadfield. Our wonderful 
Christmas Service took place 
at St Paul's church where the 
choir sang like angels and 
the juniors spoke clearly and 
confidently retelling the 
nativity story. Year 5 also 
amazed us with their 
fabulous performance in 
Manchester Cathedral for the 
annual ‘Manchester Sings’ 
concert.

St Paul’s ‘Stitch and Share’ group, 
which includes some of our 
wonderful Chai ladies, celebrated 
10 years of working together last 
week. The group meet every 
Wednesday morning and each 
share their creative skills whilst 
learning from each other. It was a 
delight to join them and view their 
masterpieces, whilst also 
recognising the brilliant community 
cohesion happening in our area. 
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